
 

 

I-405 Improvement Project  

Detour for  

Magnolia Street Bridge Demolition 

 

Nighttime partial demolition of the Magnolia Street bridge is scheduled for Saturday, Dec. 29. The 

partial demolition will require a full freeway closure and closure of the Magnolia Street bridge. Please 

see below for freeway detours. 

Northbound I-405 Detour: 

Exit northbound I-405 at Warner Avenue       Right turn to northbound Beach Boulevard       

Northbound I-405 on-ramp at Beach Boulevard. 

 

Southbound I-405 Detour: 

Exit southbound I-405 at Beach Boulevard       Left turn to eastbound Warner Avenue       

Southbound I-405 on-ramp at Warner Avenue. 
 

 


